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Comments: I disagree with the Foothills Project's forestry practices, which are based on treatments to produce

crop trees at the expense of native biological diversity.  Much of the project proposes to convert diverse, native

broad leaf forest-that has multiple layers of dominant and co-dominant trees, shrubs, herbacious Appalachian

understory and ground cover-to a forest of even-age crop trees dominated by just a few commercial tree species.

 

Further, I am concerned by use of pesticides and herbicides that could be toxic to the surrounding area and

wildlife, not to mention the disruption of a wildlife habitat.  I am concerned about burning within this area and

disagree with the destruction of this natural area.


